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Subject: (Direct Referral) Communication from the Public Safety and Licensing Committee
requesting the appearance of BJW LLC located at 1301 Washington Ave. in regards to concerns
about not actively being engaged in business, and consideration of the "Class B" liquor license
renewal.

Recommendation of the Public Safety and Licensing Committee on 04-23-19: That the
communication  from the Public Safety and Licensing Committee requesting the appearance of BJW
LLC located at 1301 Washington Ave. in regards to concerns about not actively being engaged in
business be deferred for two weeks.

Recommendation of the Public Safety and Licensing Committee on 05-14-19: That the
communication from the Public Safety and Licensing Committee requesting the appearance of BJW
LLC located at 1301 Washington Ave. in regards to concerns about not actively being engaged in
business be deferred for two weeks.

Recommendation of the Public Safety and Licensing Committee on 05-28-19: That the
communication from the Public Safety and Licensing Committee requesting the appearance of BJW
LLC located at 1301 Washington Ave. in regards to concerns about not actively being engaged in
business be referred to the City Attorney's Office.

Fiscal Note: N/A
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